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Manhattan, NY JRM Construction Management has completed of the Paul Frank Medical Offices,



located at 1049 5th Ave. Spanning 3,000 s/f, this project has gone from an ordinary medical facility
to a redefining healthcare experience.

Designed in collaboration with the architectural firm BCA and engineered by Polise, the new Paul
Frank Medical Offices stand as a testament to sophistication and innovation. Dr. Paul Jarrod
Frank&#39;s vision for a medical environment has been realized through attention to detail and a
commitment to excellence.

The new office space have treatment rooms reminiscent of opulent hotel suites, with recessed
lighting and a monochromatic color scheme accentuated with of gold and brass. A focal point is
a black-and-white photograph by photographer Steven Klein.

"We are delighted to have partnered with Dr. Paul Jarrod Frank to create this exceptional and
unique medical office space on the Upper East Side," said Joseph Romano, president at JRM
Construction Management. "This project exemplifies our dedication to delivering unparalleled
experiences and pushing the boundaries of design and functionality. The Paul Frank Medical Offices
showcase our commitment to excellence and creativity in every detail."
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